
Garden Communications 
Principal Letter to Staff 
 
 

Dear Staff, 
 
As many of you know, we have partnered with Big Green and installed a Learning 
Garden in our school yard. 
 
This Learning Garden is intended to be used by the whole school community. This will 
be a long term, school-wide project to engage our students in growing real food. I 
hope to see this garden become an established part of our teaching and school 
culture. Healthy eating and hands-on outdoor learning can have huge impacts on a 
child’s health and well-being throughout their lives. 
 
Big Green will be working with our Garden Team to grow a beautiful and productive 
garden as well as to provide teaching materials, gardening materials and training, and 
to highlight opportunities to learn. Although the Learning Garden will be managed by 
our Garden Team, they will be reaching out to you all with opportunities to participate. 
Please be proactive and respond to their requests for participation. 
 
Our Garden Team is: 
Garden Team Member #1 Email: 
Garden Team Member #2 Email: 
Garden Team Member #3 Email: 
Garden Team Member #4 Email: 
 
Thank you all for your participation, and please contact our awesome Garden Team for 
any questions, further explanations or ideas you would like to share for the garden! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[PRINCIPAL NAME] 


